RP185 Update
Chairman: Matt Srnec, Thermo King. Minutes recorded by Marco Aguilar, Grote Industries.
Attendees were made aware of ATA antitrust and patent disclosure guidelines. Meeting minutes from the Spring meeting were reviewed and approved.
Matt Srnec provided a basic update on electrical power and connection systems associated with refrigeration equipment. Talked about including charging for battery powered TRU in the RP update. This was discussed briefly and determined to be developed separately. That resulted in Matt’s discussion withing the S.11 business section and will be added in consideration as part of a new S.11 Task Force. Also talked about highlighting use of shore power connection systems vs just a basic connector and switch. Lastly, discussed looking at pin-and-sleeve as being the new standard. 
The next meeting will cover proposed updates and Matt will post some ideas in TMC Connect.
The meeting was adjourned.

